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27
th
 October 2017 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

J8 Music Project Session 
 
 
Over the last term, J8 have been taking part in a music project run by Sheffield Music Hub. They have 
had weekly sessions on tuning percussion instruments and would like to invite you to join one of the 
sessions. This will take place on Friday 15

th
 December 2017 at 9am and will last approximately 30-45 

minutes. 
 
The session will run as it normally would, with the children working through a series of musical pieces. 
Parents and carers would be given the opportunity to watch and enjoy some of the music the children 
have been learning. 
 
Towards the end of the session, parents and carers will be invited to join the children with their 
instruments and have a tutorial from them. 
 
The session has no cost attached and we would like welcome as many parents and carers as 
possible but unfortunately, space is limit so you will only be able to reserve a maximum of 2 seats.  
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the reply slip stating the amount of seats required and 
return this to the school office by  Friday 1

st
 December, 2017. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
David Preston 
 

 
J8 Music Project Session 

15
th

 December 2017 at 9am 
 
 
Child’s name _______________________________________ Class__________ 
 
I would like to attend the music project session on Friday 15

th
 December 2017 at 9am. 

 
I would like to reserve seats (maximum of 2 seats).  Please indicate the amount in the box below:- 
 
 
   
 
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer _______________________Print Name_______________________ 
 
Date _________________________________ 
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